
From: Zafar, Marzia 
Sent: 2/5/2012 4:12:17 PM 
To: Cherry, Brian K (/0=PG&E/0U=C0RP0RATE/CN=RECIPIENTS/CN=BKC7) 
Cc: 
Bee: 
Subject: RE: Thanks again 

Hey, 
We are glad you came with us. We enjoyed your company. I am still so sad that she's no longer here; it finally 
dawned on me. 

Have fun at NARUC and if you get a chance while in NYC go to Ssam Bar (a Momofuku restaurant). 

See you for Loconda dinner on the 25th if I don't see you earlier. 

Marzia 

On Feb 5, 2012, at 3:12 PM, "Cherry, Brian K" <BKC7@pge.com> wrote: 

> Marzia -1 wanted to thank you and Autumn again for driving me around San Diego and encouraging me to 
come down. It was the right thing to do and I really appreciated it. Thanks again. 
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